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The FIB Executive Committee made the following online decisions on 27 January 2023: 

1) Membership Fee 2022/2023 
The proposal is to apply the same Membership Fee to all Member Association as in the season 

2021/2022 except if the country is playing in a lower group in 2023 (Membership fee according to the 

lower group). 

Vote: 7 YES, 2 ABSTAIN - Proposal approved. 

2) Approval of the Jury for 2023 FIB World Championships 
The proposal is to have the same Jury for Men and Women World Championships, applying the rules 
for Men World Championships, based on the TC and RRC recommendation: 

• Arne Anderstedt (SWE), TC 

• Frank Peters (NED), TC 

• Egil Larsen, (NOR), RRC 

• Par Billsmon (SWE), RRC 

• Attila Adamfi (HUN), GS, Chair 

Vote: 6 YES, 3 ABSTAIN – Proposal approved. 
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